
Medical Oncology  
HCPCS Codes and Descriptions

Provider Alert

Healthfirst is pleased to announce an expansion of our partnership with eviCore healthcare 
(eviCore). Beginning February 21, 2023, this expansion includes the management of prior 
authorization for medical oncology services requested for our members enrolled in all Healthfirst 
plans, except for the Senior Health Partners MLTC plan.

All providers who request/order any medical oncology services must secure prior authorization for 
services before the service is rendered in an office or outpatient setting. Medical oncology services 
ordered through an emergency room treatment visit, while in an observation unit, or during an 
inpatient stay do not require prior authorization.

Providers can find the most current list of medical oncology drugs requiring prior authorization  
at evicore.com/resources/healthplan/Healthfirst 

(select Solution Resources > select Medical Oncology > select CPT Code List).

To see current prior authorization requirements for all services, including those managed by 
our delegated vendors such as eviCore, go to the Procedure Code Lookup Tool in the Online 
Authorization section in the Healthfirst Provider Portal at hfproviderportal.org.

Please review the medical oncology Frequently Asked Questions for additional information. 

If you have any questions, contact your Network Account Manager, or call Provider Services at 
1-888-801-1660, Monday to Friday, 8:30am–5:30pm.

https://www.evicore.com/resources/healthplan/healthfirst
http://hfproviderportal.org
https://hfproviders.org/documents/root/0679-22_eviCore-Partnership_FAQ_FINAL.pdf

